
 

 Victory for PSA members – Department of Correctional 

Services 
 

A PSA member in the Department of Correctional Services, Western Cape, has been pursuing an 

upgrade of his post since 2011 no avail until recently. All other officials employed in the same post as 

himself have been upgraded over time, but his post remained unchanged. The PSA assisted him to lodge 

an unfair discrimination dispute at the Labour Court, which process was delayed over several years due 

to various reasons. The matter was finally set down in the Labour Court in Cape Town during June 2025. 

On the day the trial was to commence, the matter was settled, and the member was granted the upgrade 

of his post from 2011.   
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